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Submission: My family and I strongly object to a merger of our council of Canada Bay with Auburn & Burwood. We have not 
been consulted about this and cannot understand why our councillors would agree to this merger with council areas we have no 
connection to. We have been part of a previous merger already and if it is considered necessary to amalgamate further why not 
with councils in our immediate area in the inner west or with the city of Sydney. No person in our suburb of Drummoyne or 
surrounding suburbs that we are in contact with wants this to happen and if we are ignored and the people we elected don't 
support our wishes we will make our objections felt at the next election. 
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